From: Kylie McNamara (Hunter New England LHD)

on behalf of Michael Di Rienzo

(Hunter New England LHD)

Sent: Tuesday, 27 July 2021 5:04 PM

To: Portfolio Committee 2

Subject: RE: Health outcomes and access to health and hospital services in rural,

regional and remote New South Wales - Post-hearing responses - 16

June 2021

Attachments: Uncorrected transcript - 16 June 2021 - Taree (4).pdf

Dear Vanessa

Please find attached transcript which has been reviewed. There is only one minor change and I would like to request an edit to my evidence on page 32. The number of operating theatres at Manning is actually 4, not 5, as I made an error in the information I provided. I would like to request that the committee please amend this if possible.

Kind regards

Michael DiRienzo

Chief Executive | **Hunter New England Local Health District** Locked Mail Bag 1 New Lambton 2305



